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April 2, 2020 
 
 
Dear Holy Cross Catholic School Families, 
 
 
Today, Governor Whitmer held a news conference announcing the school closure to 
extend through the end of the school year.  
 
Our AOD Office of Catholic Schools Superintendent, Kevin Kijewski, has written a letter to 
you and that can be found ​here​.  
 
Holy Cross Catholic School will continue distance learning in the manner we have for the 
last two weeks. We are partners in your child's education and we take that partnership 
seriously.  
 
Please continue to read the updates that I send regularly. The staff at Holy Cross Catholic 
School and I have been praying for you all and will continue to do so.  
 
 
Sincerely Yours in Christ, 
 
 
Mrs. Betsy Davenport 
Principal 

Igniting Joyful Christian Discipleship 

https://aod.app.box.com/s/oulyrww4sw3ad8omj0brtn79ryjfxsi6

